Greetings Michael Reardon Workshop Participants!

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are being asked to bring a variety of photos that we can use during the workshop.  Some photos should contain landscape elements (some buildings are ok, but make sure there is some green); also, bring photos that have water in them such as lakes, rivers, fountains, etc.  These photos will be used for each day’s theme.  Not everyone will be painting the same subject so it’s important that you bring your own photos.  Photos can be printed out or can be on a tablet.  Phones are discouraged as the image is too small.  Lastly, please do not complete your drawings in advance.  

We look forward to meeting all of you!  Let’s paint!

Sally Noble
CWA Workshop Registrar

PS:  We are located at the base of beautiful Mt. Diablo and there might be a rattlesnake or two out there so we highly recommend that you stay on the paths!

